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👏👏 PIL is honoured to welcome Port Authority of New South Wales Sydney Harbour 

Master Capt. Myron Fernandes at our head office in Singapore yesterday to exchange 

insights on maritime safety with our colleagues.  

 

💡👷 During the visit, Capt. Fernandes visited our Centre for Maritime Efficiency (CME) to 

understand how CME leverages digitalisation in improving our operational efficiencies and 

lowering our carbon footprint. At a discussion, our colleagues learnt more from Capt. 

Fernandes about the various challenges that Australian ports face. Our teams and him also 

exchanged best practices on safety initiatives for port users, as well as explored the 

possibility of a collaboration in enhancing safety for the maritime sector.  

 

🤝🛡 Safety is an utmost priority for PIL. We look forward to further deepening our 

cooperation with the Port Authority of New South Wales, as well as with other authorities 

around the world, to ensure safety for the global maritime industry. Only with a safe 

environment can we then fulfil our mission of "Driving Connectivity" for our customers and 

the world! 🌐 

 

#DrivingConnectivity #PIL #PacificInternationalLines #Maritime #Safety 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


